
From: Grant Brockhouse
To: adrianrdale@gmail.com
Subject: Chelveston Plan
Date: 04 September 2013 20:20:18

Dear Adrian,
I am amazed at the analysis of the responses to the Development Plan for Chelveston, Caldecott &
Chelston Rise. You have really done an excellent piece of work. Since I am retiring in a few weeks
it won't affect me personally but it is good to know that many responses have been given
considering the usual low rate of any such response to this type of work.
I notice that a majority of respondents desire the development of an extension to the churchyard in
the area adjacent to the the present churchyard. And that is what has been discussed between
PCC & Parish Council.
Do you think that since the Development Plan is looking ahead 20 or so years, that there could be
an extension to the car park beside the Village Hall? I know we have just completed a splendid car
park there but if the Village Hall gets more use etc it may be prudent to at least plan for a larger
car park in so many years time.
Anyway, thank you for the analysis and I hope that any development is small scale. The character
of Chelveston cum Caldecott & Chelston Rise must not be altered in the years ahead. It is too
precious for large scale development to take place.
Best wishes.
Fr Grant
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